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28 June 2019 

Dear parent/ carer, 

  

We hope that you are well and looking forward to a sunny weekend. 
 

On behalf of the staff team, can we thank all who joined us for the KS2 production 

of ‘The Wizard of Oz’ this week and also to those who supported the children with 

costumes, lines, dance moves and much more. Thanks also to our wonderful PTA 

for giving their time to provide refreshments for the audiences. We hope you all 

enjoyed watching the stars as much as they enjoyed performing for you. Thank 

you once again for keeping the children safe by not putting pictures on social 

media. 
 

An enormous ‘well done’ to our spectacular Y5/6 dancers who performed at the 

National Schools Dance Finals this week. Competing in a very tough section and 

against schools from all over Britain, they all danced amazingly well. For the 

second consecutive year, they came back to school with a huge trophy and the 

honour of third place in the whole of Britain! You are fab and we look forward to 

reading more in the next newsletter. 

 

Congratulations to our wonderful Y5/6 rounders team who finished as runners-up in 

the CADSSA tournament in Cheadle on Wednesday, we are very proud of you! A 

tournament report will feature in our next newsletter. 
 

 

Just a quick reminder that, weather permitting, we will be staging our school Sports 

Day at 1.30pm on Friday 5th July. As mentioned previously, the format will differ to 

previous years and will be a carousel of activities where children will remain in their 

teams (St. Chad’s – red; Venerable Bede – yellow; St. Werburgh – blue; and St. 

Hilda – green) and gain points for different activities which will then be used to 

compare to the other teams. The children will move between activities so they get 

to try each of them. The event will feature a traditional race too. This new format 

will offer a range of activities for children to try. We politely request that in order to 

keep every child safe, no photographs are taken at Sports Day. We are sure that 

you appreciate the importance of this. 
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Our Y6 children who are heading off to join our friends at The Cheadle Academy 

(TCA) in September, will be experiencing a transition day at TCA on Monday, 1st 

July. Please note, as part of the transition, the children do not need to come to 

school before or after, and transport will need to be arranged by parents. As this is 

a TCA event for next year’s Year 7, no staff from our school will be present. 

Children who are attending Painsley and Moorside should attend school as usual. 
 

All of our lovely Year 4s will be enjoying a transition morning, also with our friends at 

TCA, on Friday 5th July. A letter confirming details will be sent on Monday. Transport 

is provided and children should be in school as normal, and will be back in time for 

Sports Day. 
 

Have a lovely weekend and thanks for your ongoing support. 

 

 

The St. Werburgh’s team 


